
Submitter: N Mullane 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB293 

The state of our prisons is currently one of the worst in the United States. This is a 

terrible status for Oregon. This Bill would be one step toward correcting years of 

abuse and wrong doing within our prison system. These people, while they are 

serving their sentences for crimes they have committed, should be treated properly. 

They will be released back into society in a position to be successful in their lives if 

their time in prison has not ruined their health and caused harm to their future well 

being. We do want them to be ready to face the ongoing challenges they will 

encounter when they finish their sentences. It is to society's benefit as well as their's. 

Thank you. 


